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November 10, 2022 
 

 
 
Richard Dwyer 
Manager of Licensing 
Nunavut Water Board (NWB) 
P.O. Box 119, Gjoa Haven, NU X0B 1J0 
By email: richard.dwyer@nwb-oen.ca 
licensing@nwb-oen.ca 
 
Robert Chapple  
Director, Planning & Lands  
Department of Community and Government 
Services By email: rchapple@gov.nu.ca;      
kwasylyshen11@gov.nu.ca  
 
Tracey McCaie  
Manager Land Administration 
Crown Indigenous Relations and Northern 
Affairs Canada (CIRNAC)  
P.O. Box 100, Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 
By email: tracey.mccaie@canada.ca; 
aadnc.landsmining.aandc@canada.ca; 
isa.qamaniq-mason@canada.ca; 
spencer.dewar@canada.ca;jeff.hart@canada.ca 

 
 
 
Carson Gillis  
Director, Lands and Resources 
Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. (NTI) 
P.O. Box 1269,  
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0  
By email: cgillis@tunngavik.com;  
 
Talia Maksagak 
Manager, Technical Administration 
Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) 
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 
By email: tmaksagak@nirb.ca, info@nirb.ca; 
kmorrison@nirb.ca 
 
Bhabesh Roy 
GN-CGS 
GN-CGS, Box 379 
Pond Inlet Nunavut X0A0S0 Canada 
broy@gov.nu.ca 

Dear Richard Dwyer, Robert Chapple, Tracey McCaie, Carson Gillis, Talia Maksagak, and Bhabesh Roy: 
 
RE: NPC File # 149905 [Application for the Water Licence Amendment of the Municipality of Kimmirut #3BM-
KIM1929] 
 
The following works and activities have been proposed in the above-noted project proposal: 

1. Amendment of a Type B Water License #3BM-KIM1929 to accommodate the construction of a new 
wastewater treatment facility.  

2. Associated NPC FILE No: 148208 and, 149319; Related NIRB File No: 20WN009.  
3. Summary of modification: Construction of a new sewage lagoon; modification of effluent parameters  
4. Location: Qikiqtani Region, South Baffin [community of Kimmirut]  

 
A complete description of the project proposal reviewed by the NPC can be accessed online using the link below.  
 
The Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) has determined that this project proposal is outside the area of an 
applicable regional land use plan.  
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The NPC has determined that the above-noted project proposal is a significant modification to the project because it 
includes the construction of a new sewage lagoon and the modification of effluent parameters.  

The project proposal requires screening by the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) because the new activities do 
not belong to a class of exempt works or activities set out in Schedule 12-1 of the Nunavut Agreement.   
 
By way of this letter, the NPC is forwarding the project proposal to the NIRB for screening.  Project materials are 
available at the following address: 
A complete description of the project proposal reviewed by the NPC can be accessed online using the link below: 
https://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/project-dashboard.php?appid=149905&sessionid= 
 
This decision applies only to the above noted project proposal as submitted.  Proponents may not carry out projects 
and regulatory authorities may not issue licenses, permits and other authorizations in respect of projects if a review 
by the NPC is required.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 979-3444. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Goump Djalogue, MCIP, RPP 
Manager Planning and Implementation 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
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